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arch_weekly note
Welcome to the all new archinfo. We are in truly exciting times here in the college and
the department. In an effort to improve our departmental communications we are
rethinking our archinfo. The big change is expanding our audience to include students
and alumni. In the past, archinfo was mostly a conduit to communicate with
faculty. However, with several avenues available for much of that, and the fact that a
brief tour of the building reveals so many amazing things our students are doing,
including students and alumni seems a natural progression. 
 
So in this issue we are introducing a few new features. Each week we will highlight a
student, faculty or alumnus so you get a closer look at who we are. We are also
introducing an advisor's slot to keep you informed on advising things. Coming soon will
be a studio update highlighting a particular studio. Please let us know if you have any
other ideas to help us do a better job of informing you about your department.  
 
One last thing, way to go Royals.  
 

 
 
Matthew Knox AIA
Professor and Department Head

arch_future happenings
Nicole Dosso of SOM

Nicole Dosso, Director of Skidmore, Owings
& Merrill LLP, is scheduled to lecture on 1
April 2015 at 4PM in the Little Theatre as 
part of the ARCH+ARCHE joint lecture series.
Since April is a ways off, here is an article
from Fast Co Design magazine featuring
Dosso for her work as technical director of

http://your.website.address.here
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the 1 World Trade Center, the tallest tower in
the United States. Read the article here.
 

arch_people
Name:
Ashley Cunningham 
Architectural Student Advisory Board
 
Hometown: Belton, Missouri
Year level: 5th Year
Studio professor: Robert Condia
Who is your favorite architect or project?: It's a tie
between Louis Kahn and Mies VanDerRohe, but my
all time favorite building is the Exeter Library.
What do you love about APDesign?: I love all of the great opportunities APDesign
offers. The field trips each year, study abroad, internships, guest speakers, etc.
What other program does all of that?
As a child, you dreamed of being: Ever since I was little, 
I have dreamed of being an architect.
One strange fact about you: In elementary school I would make buildings out of those
little cardboard milk boxes at lunch. It was meant to be!

arch_department announcements
The American Institute of Architects Committee on the
Environment (AIA COTE) in partnership with the ACSA is
calling for submissions from students, work individually or in
teams, to submit projects that use a thoroughly integrated
approach to architecture, natural systems, and technology to provide architectural
solutions that protect and enhance the environment. Registration is due December 3rd
and submissions are due January 14th. For more info visit the ACSA link here.

The Dean will hold a special Open Forum on Tuesday, October 14th, from 11 am to
noon in Forum Hall to give students, faculty and staff an update on the new building.
The Design Team and Design Coordination team will be present and there will be
opportunities for questions and feedback. There is also a MindMixer site specific to the
project. Create an account and utilize the site to engage in a process of queries,
responses and idea exchange for the Design Team. This site will close on December 1
and another will open for design development through March 1.

APDPro is hosting a lot of great events this week. Today from 5:30
to 7 pm there will be portfolio critiques in Seaton 104. There will also
be another opportunity on Wednesday for portfolio critiques from
5:30 to 7 pm in the Pierce. Thursday, the $tart $mart Salary
Negotiation Workshop will be held in the Pierce at 5:30 pm design to
provide college women with knowledge and skills to negotiate equal
salary and benefits. RSVP here for that event. Friday from noon to 1

pm there will be resume critiques in the Pierce.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Kdbfs2uPFnYthAQ4Zg66IGI__dFPu1LuF9h_FgaxYAiX1NA118qu9gEdtxd8cORaN6rX7o6lGvY1JKYFZCI-9i4areifVEZgxCH88E9QHZgdTQxfzN5rzCYbhsG8dybx6bZiuTD7NVpyJNIQIJG0MMr69LQEmgBk-RNs9z2dk3nO8oNwsbc2kDztw00UCSVaUR90qw5iAzBrg5k7w-BX3GG78zXtZl0irfO0VpCGRU377SzZsFB4_HJ22xq8tvWl4r3Rcy6Cn4ut_GGmVQhqpQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Kdbfs2uPFnYthAQ4Zg66IGI__dFPu1LuF9h_FgaxYAiX1NA118qu9gEdtxd8cORa4iQf6UJeei_IfXzOw2qQOMzrD6dybZtDL8th_UJfvd1bmauvtk6UGLu38FRF7wWeU5dMjMZGiMwvOw6PL3D8KRO1-qTJMEVnYp_YfsIodlWmpOBMfPpbcJpAkbRlUJ2IG1SrvVAzQAcREuY_QWnDc50P3KNA2giYOotwpoI4Qhc=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Kdbfs2uPFnYthAQ4Zg66IGI__dFPu1LuF9h_FgaxYAiX1NA118qu9hrG6HOS6IJzLrYqOQxwqwFJhnh-IlQrMDYHaiQQFiVPnDZMdtOsQ7-hWSQ31oR8Nwu-zhYRYfwq4rZmUt63vCZyNrP3iLBKFm7aZNLfi7Q2e0s-FD31tZhQGuucAIn7pn1mZw2wBC7H9el2_wYWeZM=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Kdbfs2uPFnYthAQ4Zg66IGI__dFPu1LuF9h_FgaxYAiX1NA118qu9rXsUPkO6Pemov_g4RJbtvXcZkZGuZzDM-Kkzl-pJla_Tn0MvzvI-YK8vGX8bjl2glJEj4K3BR3l_spXzK9bbFnnw4Rw6chfULB44u6x2Z09MKrmgaOXKJljnJy6pd8cQVn_IzKs1L5qPLRHpc6ossJb32zsX-dIrw==&c=&ch=


Applications are now being accepted for the 2015-16 American Association of
University Women (AAUW) American Fellowship for women pursuing full-time study to
complete dissertations, conducting postdoctoral research full time, or preparing
research for publication for eight consecutive weeks. Awards range from $6,000 to
$30,000 and applications are due November 15. Application guidelines and
registration.
 
The department purchased a portable BOSE speaker with bluetooth. It has great sound
quality and faculty are encouraged to check it out and use in their classrooms. 

aias_asab
The K-State chapter of American Institute of Architecture Students (AIAS) will hold a
meeting today at 5:30 pm in the Pierce to discuss the Beaux Arts Ball in November and
address questions or concerns. If you're interested in participating or joining, stop by!

The Architectural Student Advisory Board (ASAB) is now accepting applications for
second year members. The ASAB meets with the Department Head biweekly and
advises him on student thoughts and concerns. Those who wish to apply should send
an email stating why they wish to serve and how they would benefit the ASAB to Kari
Lindeen at klindeen@ksu.edu by October 19th. The ASAB will review applications on
October 20th. 

arch_advising
Academic Advisor Rebecca Stark is in full pre-enrollment advising swing for the Spring
2015 semester. She will be visiting KCDC students today, Nathan Petty's third year
studio on Wednesday and Aaron Schump's third year studio on Friday.

To schedule an appointment with Rebecca, use her online scheduler by logging in with
your eID and password here.

arch_upcoming events
OCTOBER

6 APDPro portfolio critiques from 5:30 to 7 pm in Seaton 104

8 APDPro portfolio critiques from 5:30 to 7 pm in the Pierce

9 APDPro $mart $tart at 5:30 pm in the Pierce

10 APDPro resume critiques noon to 1 pm in the Pierce
 
13 APDPro resume critiques 5:30 to 7 pm in the Pierce

14 All College Forum at 11 am in Forum Hall
 
14 Faculty meeting at 2:30 pm in Seaton 208
 
15 Scott Erdy lecture at 4pm in the Little Theatre

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Kdbfs2uPFnYthAQ4Zg66IGI__dFPu1LuF9h_FgaxYAiX1NA118qu9gEdtxd8cORavkOQKSgBsHmyoOeuu8HtUFh0HPvxewXnF-PkRthskAzowKf_LVY_ZT_rzhn2wpdeEIcX4LXWZPsZ02rm9wIJLGHChd1Fz6sBlzNuMCPgTFE=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Kdbfs2uPFnYthAQ4Zg66IGI__dFPu1LuF9h_FgaxYAiX1NA118qu9gEdtxd8cORa0skssvrVyABNRRUgFCYtEw2DFVJkZvrESFC3z-9XAzcSBOo4QdSl9JCK98kiThnTne7obO576BQ4C7qWZgIpo4DZ490yd1Faip02_ZIIpxrlJIuVTX-x644Nc_HtOCzj_m9xxRTbs7E=&c=&ch=


17 APDesign Golf Tournament

17 Bowman Forum at 1:30 pm in the Little Theatre 
 
23 APDesign Scholarship Reception
 
24 Fall DAC + PAB meetings at Manhattan Country Club
 
27 Tenure-track documents due to the department
 
28 Faculty meeting at 2:30 pm in Seaton 208
 
28 Steven Ehrlich Regnier lecture at 4 pm in the Little Theatre
 
 

Department of Architecture, K-State
211 Seaton Hall, Manhattan, KS |  785.532.5953
architecture@ksu.edu
http://apdesign.k-state.edu/arch/

 Like us on Facebook!     

 Design Make blog

 Small Town Studio blog

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Kdbfs2uPFnYthAQ4Zg66IGI__dFPu1LuF9h_FgaxYAiX1NA118qu9uyUz8-pFDMR98NPesCokZGDSCcOaHcDUTn9fgWKYsHx-6-IblhdE_rvUar59EwODmQMK_HHcPyaHzou1fnEBU8ZkFtFu8iT0gVBJTY59ejyHZhNFFz40_cCRtwOWVDsYaZTpd23A_6z&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Kdbfs2uPFnYthAQ4Zg66IGI__dFPu1LuF9h_FgaxYAiX1NA118qu9gEdtxd8cORaqQSF1xirQTKiMz4RVYv1A1d9taj8cwyppaYNWgO1I71t8SUBD0DkXbQ425ktTfjI5v8RCoLY8JlHyQWFp0yTiBsfDEBix2NDTJhBTj3TE_u5UlgwV6FQ39FJk_uraXTolLF636Ciu9c=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Kdbfs2uPFnYthAQ4Zg66IGI__dFPu1LuF9h_FgaxYAiX1NA118qu9uyUz8-pFDMRJPz-u6ex6lq1Wr9PrSp5l7wXe30YK-f2TjKa6Cp_QTMDGp2dUYkKV_0djKN6k9DApHfNaA7anQobW3TJPQ7aFh52V-TKUYV0_mg7ckMWS-l9Nk9G4ffSig==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Kdbfs2uPFnYthAQ4Zg66IGI__dFPu1LuF9h_FgaxYAiX1NA118qu9gEdtxd8cORasH3Ls0uv4m7B_b9py-OITbrkQ5VzdlIbGLx_1WV55AIeVRJ4m_FfR-JrCCOnCdx4BiupBgEFDRkOFqnE75cBNfWQDhZur-87XN1SqIeeGmEMuPzhQnWqytxO-I_uscfPgbZk71qmNVI=&c=&ch=

